

October 23, 2015

The Honorable Todd Rokita Chairman Sub-Committee on Early Childhood, Elementary and Secondary Education United States House of Representatives Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairman Rokita:

On behalf of Excel Academy Public Charter School, I would like to thank you for your support and governance for H.R. 10, the reauthorization of the SOAR Act and to also express our strong support for this federal program.

Located in Ward 8, Excel Academy educates over 700 scholars from Preschool to 7<sup>th</sup> grade and serves some of the District's most at-risk scholars. The SOAR program has been able to provide Excel Academy with educational resources to ensure students meet challenging academic targets as well as facilitate a safe and secure learning environment to support improved academic performance.

I encourage you to continue to provide schools across the District the opportunity to receive SOAR funding as it has provided high quality resources to the charter school community.

Sincerely,

Deborah Lockhart,

CEO/Head of Schools

Excel Academy Public Charter School

Leberah Sehhart



October 23, 2015

The Honorable Jason Chaffetz
Chairman Committee on Oversight and Government Reform
United States House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairman Chaffetz:

On behalf of Excel Academy Public Charter School, I would like to thank you for your support and governance for H.R. 10, the reauthorization of the SOAR Act and to also express our strong support for this federal program.

Located in Ward 8, Excel Academy educates over 700 scholars from Preschool to 7<sup>th</sup> grade and serves some of the District's most at-risk scholars. The SOAR program has been able to provide Excel Academy with educational resources to ensure students meet challenging academic targets as well as facilitate a safe and secure learning environment to support improved academic performance.

I encourage you to continue to provide schools across the District the opportunity to receive SOAR funding as it has provided high quality resources to the charter school community.

Sincerely,

Deborah Lockhart,

CEO/Head of Schools

Excel Academy Public Charter School

Seborah Jockhan



October 23, 2015

The Honorable John Kline Chairman Committee on Education and the Workforce United States House of Representatives Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairman Kline:

On behalf of Excel Academy Public Charter School, I would like to thank you for your support and governance for H.R. 10, the reauthorization of the SOAR Act and to also express our strong support for this federal program.

Located in Ward 8, Excel Academy educates over 700 scholars from Preschool to 7<sup>th</sup> grade and serves some of the District's most at-risk scholars. The SOAR program has been able to provide Excel Academy with educational resources to ensure students meet challenging academic targets as well as facilitate a safe and secure learning environment to support improved academic performance.

I encourage you to continue to provide schools across the District the opportunity to receive SOAR funding as it has provided high quality resources to the charter school community.

Sincerely,

Deborah Lockhart,

CEO/Head of Schools

Excel Academy Public Charter School



October 23, 2015

The Honorable John Boehner
The Speaker of the House
United States House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Speaker Boehner:

On behalf of Excel Academy Public Charter School, I would like to thank you for your support and governance for H.R. 10, the reauthorization of the SOAR Act and to also express our strong support for this federal program.

Located in Ward 8, Excel Academy educates over 700 scholars from Preschool to 7<sup>th</sup> grade and serves some of the District's most at-risk scholars. The SOAR program has been able to provide Excel Academy with educational resources to ensure students meet challenging academic targets as well as facilitate a safe and secure learning environment to support improved academic performance.

I encourage you to continue to provide schools across the District the opportunity to receive SOAR funding as it has provided high quality resources to the charter school community.

Sincerely,

Deborah Lockhart,

CEO/Head of Schools

Excel Academy Public Charter School

Delorah Sockhart